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Lulworth House Residential Care Home ladies enjoy shopping in
Maidstone

On Wednesday 20 February, two of our ladies from Lulworth House Residential Care Home went for a shopping trip together

to The Mall in Maidstone.

They really enjoyed browsing around gift, book and clothing shops and had so much fun shopping for spring clothes and Easter.

They had a young helper with them, who was great entertainment.

The ladies had a well-earned stop at a restaurant for a delightful fish and chip lunch, which they really enjoyed.

A successful outing, full of smiles!
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